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THE NEW PORTALS of PRAYER for July 
through September are available in the back of the 
church and in the East Entryway. Be sure to pick 
yours up! 

AS WE GATHER:  
The Lord is faithful. His steadfast love never ceases, and “his mercies never come to an end”  
(Lam. 3:22–23). To keep us in repentance and to make our faith grow, He causes grief for a while, but He 
does not cast off forever; in due time, “he will have compassion” (Lam. 3:31–33). Therefore, “hope in him,” 
and “wait quietly for the salvation of the Lord,” for “the Lord is good to those who wait for him” (Lam. 3:24
–26). That is what the woman did who had “a discharge of blood,” and also the ruler whose daughter was “at 
the point of death.” Each waited on the mercy of the Lord Jesus, and each received His saving help (Mark 
5:21–28). The woman had suffered much for 12 years, and the ruler’s daughter had already died before Jesus 
arrived. Yet at the right time, the woman was immediately “healed of her disease,” and the little girl “got up 
and began walking” (Mark 5:29, 42). Such is “the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ,” who humbled Himself 
unto the extreme poverty of death “so that you by his poverty might become rich,” even unto life everlasting 
(2 Cor. 8:9). 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR  this   
morning are given by Brad and Jill Powell in honor 
of  their 38th anniversary. We thank the Powells for 
providing the flowers for our  services today. 

THE CHURCH SOFTBALL  TEAM will not be 
playing  this Monday. Their next scheduled games 
are on Monday, July 8 at 7:25 and 9:15. 

 

THE CHURCH OFFICE will  
be CLOSED Thursday for the 
Independence Day holiday. Have a fun and safe 
4th! 

ZION IS SERVING BREAKFAST at The  
Banquet on Monday, July 22.  A Sign-Up sheet is at 
the back of the church. 

NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING  
Informational meeting will be Sunday, 
July 14th at 7pm.  All kids going into 
8th-12th grade are eligible to attend the 
2025 LCMS Youth Gathering in New 
Orleans. 

HEARTLAND LCMS SINGLES RETREAT at  
Camp Io-Dis-E-Ca (near Iowa City, Iowa) the  
weekend of July 19-21. Enjoy recreation, Bible  
studies, fellowship, and the opportunity to meet  
other Lutheran singles. The conference is open to 
ages 21-41. $100 per person for two nights and four 
meals. Please register at https://
www.faithwinterset.org/registration/ 

ZION YOUTH NIGHT AT THE BALLPARK! 
Come watch the Canaries play on  
Wednesday, July 10th at 6:35 pm.   
Contact Jacob or sign up to get your $10  
ticket! 

MAN UP! A South Dakota District Men’s Ministry 
Event will be held August 15-18 at the Campfire 
Cabins in Rapid City.  All men High School age 
and older are invited to attend. Sign up at https://
sddlcms.org/event/man-up-a-sd-district-mens-
ministry-event/ 

THE ILLINI 4000 bicycle team spent Tuesday 
night at Zion.  The 20 members are riding from 
New York City to San Francisco to raise money for  
cancer research. 



 

 

 

 

 


